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Webinar #4 Long term low emission development strategy - 8 December 2016 - 4pm (Bonn time) 

 

 

Provisional Agenda  
 
 

Webinar #4 Long term low emission development strategy (75 min) 

 

16:00 – 

16:15 

 

Introduction Claudio Forner (UNFCCC) – 15min 

Introduction 

Political negotiations concluded with the successful adoption of the Paris Agreement in 2015. 
Countries are looking at identifying and implementing measures to meet the objectives of their 
NDCs and to create the national capacity for long-term low GHG emission and climate resilient 
development. Article 4 of the Paris Agreement contains provisions to guide Parties in the 
operationalization of the agreement’s objective departing from the identification of a global 
greenhouse gas emissions trajectory. 

 

16:15 –  

17:00 

 

 

 

 

Kelly Levin (WRI) – 15min 

Background on long term strategies 

Kelly Levin is a senior associate with WRI’s climate team. She oversees WRI’s pillar of work 
dedicated to building the capacity of governments, we well as conducting independent research 
on, the design and transparent tracking of climate policies and targets. She also leads WRI’s 
Measurement and Performance Tracking project, which works in five developing countries to 
assist in the enhancement of monitoring and reporting systems. She closely follows the 
negotiations under the UN Framework Convention on Climate Change, and analyses related 
emissions reduction targets and actions. 
 

Leon Clarke (Joint Global Change Research Institute) – 15min 

Mid-Century Strategy for Deep Decabonization of the United States – methodologies and conclusions 

Dr. Clarke is an expert in the cross-disciplinary analysis of issues relating to energy, technology, 
policy, and climate change. Dr. Clarke is currently a Senior Scientist and leads the Integrated 
Modeling and Energy Group at the Joint Global Change Research Institute (JGCRI), a 
collaboration between the University of Maryland and the Pacific Northwest National Laboratory 
(PNNL). Dr. Clarke led much of the technical work on the development of the U.S. Mid-Century 
Strategy. His presentation will focus on the methodologies used and conclusions. 
 
Andrea Meyer (BMUB) – 15min 

Climate Action Plan 2050 of Germany 

Andrea Meyer has been a desk officer in the Federal Environment Ministry for 18 years, working 
on general issues of environmental protection as well as on renewable energies. Since 2012 she 
has worked in the unit “general questions of climate protection; Climate Action Plan”, where she 
was deputy head of unit and in charge of participation and dialogue processes around the Climate 
Action Programme 2020 and the Climate Action Plan 2050.  
Her background is in adult education and English; in 2013 she received an Executive Master’s on 
Public Administration from the Hertie School of Governance.  
 
 

 

17:00 – 

17:15 
Discussion, Q&A – 15min 
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